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THANK YOU 
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LIVING UNITED. 

From: Melissa Nelson 
To: comments.applications@rich.frb.org; BankMergerApplication 
Subject: Suntrust Support 
Date: Monday, April 08, 2019 4:28:57 PM 

Attention: Federal Reserve Board and the Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation (FDIC) 

United Way of St. Johns County, as part of the network of United Ways in the state of 
Florida and U.S., is greatly appreciative of the commitment and investment made by 
SunTrust and BB&T in our area. 

We value their desire to positively impact our community and their commitment to 
increase involvement as an even more active partner in the future. United Way is best 
able to achieve our community goals with the support of our business partners. 

An important example of this the funding made available to United Way-SJC for our 
RealSense program by SunTrust. Through this program, United Way of St. Johns County 
provides free tax prep to community residents. In year one UW-SJC RealSense completed 
100 returns. Now, in year three, over 500 returns will be  filed for those that need it the 
most, resulting in a real and tangible difference to individuals and families. 

We rely on SunTrust and BB&T as business partners to provide United Way-SJC the tools 
that allow us to work together and create measurable impact in our communities. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Melissa Nelson, President / CEO 
United Way of St. Johns County 

904.829.9721 office  904.910.6442 mobile 
117 Bridge Street  PO Box 1007 
St. Augustine FL 32085-1007 
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